From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Liquor license application #LL100178

-——OQriginal Message—-

From: Tara Jordan <*REDACTED*>

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 7:23 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Liquor license application #LL100178

Hello there this email is with regard to McQualter consulting LTD, who has requested a liquor store be placed at
1933 Queensway. It's hard enough for my kids to walk their dog in our drug riddled neighbourhood as it is. We don’t
need to be adding to our troubles with a liquor store. Please reconsider this decision.

Tara Jordan,
1742 Kenwood street



